
Response to Bloodmoor Roundabout Survey – August 2017 

Carlton Colville have a major roundabout of which the layout was changed – The Town Council set 

up a Survey Monkey for residents to get feedback – here is the results which was given to Suffolk 

County Councillors. 

 

(The actual response was 394 residents but the survey only recorded 100) 

 

 


